
Phone:  09 413 9838

Email: office@greenhithe.school.nz

Website: www.greenhithe.school.nz

Important Dates
July
6th Parent Interviews 3.30 – 7.30pm
7th Parent Interviews 3.30 – 5.30pm
8th Last day of term 2

Term 3 Dates
25th July   First day term 3
25th - 29th - Dental Van at school

August
1st - 5th - Dental Van at school

NEWSLETTER/KAWERONGO
We continue to watch out for children showing PRIDE values around the school. In class the children regularly talk

about using our school values and we have murals and posts around our school, as a reminder to all of our learners of

what we expect to see in our Greenhithe children. The recipients this week are: Rory Aranky, Indi Mctague, Annabel

Penney, Creo Cheung, Jintian Lei and Jett Cortese.

Parent Conferences

The link to book your conference is www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and the code is ak7ky. This will close on Monday 4th

July. If you need to alter a booking after this time, please contact the office directly.

School Crossings

Our Greenhithe Rd crossing will reopen AFTER THE HOLIDAYS in the MORNING ONLY. We have had our children

trained by the police and I would like to thank those parents and staff who are going to supervise the crossings.

Morning Routines

Please remember the children are only allowed onsite from 8.30am, whether with a parent or not. Our settling bell

goes at 8.45am, when we ask any parents onsite to leave the classrooms at this time, this time is for the children to be

ready to start learning at 8.55am. We have found that this ten minute period in the class with their peers is a great

time for them to interact with each other and their teachers. This time also ensures they are prepared and organised

and ready for the start of the day. Thank you for your cooperation.

Kindo

I hope you are finding Kindo easy to use and helpful. The link to Kindo is on our website on the homepage at the

bottom, under Community Connect. Existing users either through having an ezlunch account set up, or through

another Kindo school, such as AJHS can just log in. You may need to click on the fees and donations icon and choose

to link your child to our school records to view your personalised account.

The Kindo help desk is open 8am to 4pm Monday to Friday.

Freephone: 0508 4 KINDO (0508 454 636)

Email: hello@myKindo.co.nzOnline

mailto:office@greenhithe.school.nz
http://www.greenhithe.school.nz
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz


Congratulations

I’d like to congratulate our cross country team! What an awesome achievement to win the cross country overall

champions cup for both our local cluster and then the Northern Bays. Well done to all who took part. I also want to

congratulate our Year 6/1 netball team who won the North Harbour Netball Tournament. Sharon has listed all the

details in her Sports Corner! I love to hear the stories of perseverance, respect and sportsmanship that our children

show when they represent our school at sporting events.

Greenhithe PTA Update

May/June Update

The PTA fundraising events for May and June were a success with the Pre-Loved Uniform Sale generating

$1275, the Cross Country Sausage Sizzle over $1350 and the second Pizza Lunch raising a whopping $1338!
The funds will be put towards a much-needed upgrade of the school hall projector and audio systems.

Upcoming PTA Events:

· Tuesday 5th July - PTA Meeting in the Staffroom

· Sunday 24th July - Pre-Loved Uniform Sale

· Saturday 30th July - Quiz Night (tickets now on sale on Kindo)

· Friday 26th August - School Disco

Our next PTA meeting is on Tuesday, so come along and see what we are all about. Everyone is welcome at

the meetings, so follow us on Facebook (www.facebook.com/GreenhitheSchoolPTA) for the details or email

us at greenhitheschoolpta@gmail.com if you want to be added to our volunteers list.

We have some great events planned for Term 3 including the Quiz Night for the adults, the Disco and a new
fundraising raffle, so stay tuned!

A big thank you from me to our amazing PTA team!!

Ngā mihi

Stephen Grady

Principal

Greenhithe School

SPORTS CORNER

Korero hākinakina
NETBALL

Last Wednesday, our three Year 6 netball teams participated in the annual North Harbour Netball

Tournament. We had some fantastic results with our 6/1 team winning the A Grade final against

Bayfield School!!! There were close to 80 teams competing, so this was an outstanding achievement.

Thanks to all of the parents, coaches and umpires who gave up their day to support our players.

https://www.facebook.com/GreenhitheSchoolPTA


Faith, Ava, Ellie, Joanna, Max, Mia, Brooke, Ella, Rina and Mrs HJ

CROSS COUNTRY

Two weeks ago we took a team of 36 runners to compete at Coatesville School in

the Inter School Cross Country. Points were allocated to any runner who finished

in the top 6 of their races – and for the ninth year in a row, Greenhithe School won

the Best Overall School. Thanks again to those parents who helped transport and

marshal on the day. Here is a picture of our 10 year old winners Max and Amy.

Here are the results from the day.

Inter School Placing Cross Country 2022

Placing 8 year old girls Placing 8 year old boys

1st Chelsea Li 3rd Rewan Tonkin

4th Piper Dodds 8th Ryder Kirkland

6th Chloe Simpson 11th Luka Schulz

8th Choe Chen 12th Lui Anderson

9th Lena Cook 13th Rico Nielsen

12th Olivia Stewart 14th Kei Chanakha



Placing 9 year old girls Placing 9 year old boys

1st Mikah Roberts 5th Blake Kendall

4th Nyah Slade 6th Hunter Wang

5th Lucia Pascoe 8th Zion Hsu

6th Jasmine Thomson 9th Max Wang

8th Lexi Biffin 11th Eli Sharples

9th Mia Lynch 12th Zac Hartnall

Placing 10/11 year old girls Placing 10/11year old boys

1st Amy Wang 1st Max Cook

3rd Brooke McCabe 2nd Zac Bould

8th Yoyo Cheung 7th JJ Dorday

9th Ella Zhang 8th Jett  Cortese

10th Orla Dodds 11th Riley Pike

11th Emma Conway

Yesterday we took a team of runners to compete in the Northern Bays Super Cluster Cross Country

Championships held at Long Bay Regional Park. Once again our school did us proud and won the

trophy for the overall best performing school. Thank you to the parents who helped with transport

and for your wonderful support for all of our runners.



Super Cluster Placing Cross Country 2022

Placing 8 year old girls Placing 8 year old boys

1st Olivia Stewart 7th Rewan Tonkin

6th Chelsea Li 19th Ryder Kirkland

17th Chloe Simpson 34th Rico Nielsen

18th Lena Cook

21st Piper Dodds

23rd Chloe Chen

Placing 9 year old girls Placing 9 year old boys

2nd Mikah Roberts 13th Hunter Wang

5th Lucia Pascoe 16th Blake Kendall

6th Jasmine Thomson 18th Zion Hsu

10th Mia Lynch 20th Max Wang

Placing 10/11 year old girls Placing 10/11 year old boys

1st Amy Wang 1st Max Cook

4th Brooke McCabe 9th Zac Bould



7th Orla Dodds 12th JJ Dorday

8th Ella Zhang 14th Jett Cortese

21st Yoyo CHueng 16th Mitchell Guest

29th Emma Conway

SPLASH POLO AND MINIBALL

Registrations for next term’s competitions for splash polo and miniball are open.

Splash polo is for competent Year 3-6 swimmers who can swim without needing to touch the bottom

oor holding on to the side of the pool. Games are played on a Sunday. All relevant information will be

on Enrolmy. Miniball is for Years 3-6 children and is played on a Tuesday night.  We currently have

four teams - these children will be given first priority and if it is allowed, we will start up a new

team(s). Again, all relevant information will be on Enrolmy.

Click here to register.

https://enrolmy.com/greenhithe-school

RIPPA

A newsletter went home on Tuesday with details of our second Rippa tournament which is going to

be held on the first Thursday back after the holidays. If you are able to help with transport or be a

manager for the day, can you please return the slip back to the Sports Office by next Thursday.

KEEPING IN TOUCH

If there is anything that you would like included in the school newsletter, an achievement
that you think is worth sharing, please email me at sharonh@greenhithe.school.nz

Sharon Hilton-Jones
Sports Co-ordinator

https://enrolmy.com/greenhithe-school


           


